
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

P:\Trips and Visits\2016 - 2017\Year 4\Fishbourne\160913 Initial Letter.docx 

Oakwood 
Primary School 

Sandpiper Road  SOUTHAMPTON  SO16 8FD 

oakwoodlive.net 

info@oakwoodlive.net  

Phone: 023 8074 2345      Fax: 023 8074 2346 

 

 

Achieving Excellence Together 
 
Headteacher:  Ian Taylor, BEd (Hons) NPQH  
Chair of Governors:  Judy Short 

 

13 September 2016 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Year 4 Visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace, Chichester 
 
All our Year 4 children will be visiting the Roman Palace at Fishbourne on Friday 30 
September 2016.  This is a very valuable way of making learning about life in Roman Britain 
more exciting and meaningful.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the children which we are sure 
will prove to be very enjoyable. 
 
All children will need to be at school at the normal time in full school uniform.  They will return to 
school by the end of the school day.  Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch.  If your 
child is entitled to Free School Meals we will provide them with a packed lunch.  Your child 
needs to bring a waterproof coat on this day. 
 
Please let us know if your child needs any medication and make sure it is brought into the school 
office.  As always, if you child needs a blue asthma inhaler, they should carry this themselves. 
 
In order for this visit to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child 
which includes the cost of the coach, entrance and workshops at Fishbourne.   If we don’t receive 
enough money to cover the cost of the trip, we may have to cancel it.  If you have any difficulties 
with regard to this contribution, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.   
   
We would be grateful if you would complete the permission slip below and return it together with 
payment in a sealed envelope clearly marked with the child’s name, class and Y4 Fishbourne 
Roman Palace Visit by Friday 23 September.  Cheques should be made payable to 
Southampton City Council.  Please remember you may pay online! 
 
Yours sincerely 
    

 
Jane Patchett      Zita Rogers    Gemma Fawcitt 
Year 4 Teacher     Year 4 Teacher   Year 4 Teacher 

 

file:///C:/Users/sworley/AppData/Roaming/Microsoft/Word/oakwoodlive.net
mailto:info@oakwoodlive.net


  

 

 

 
Year 4 Fishbourne Roman Palace – 30 September 2016 

 
Child’s Name:            Class:    
 
I give permission for my child to go on the visit as detailed in the letter dated 13 September 2016. 
 
  and enclose £12.00   OR     I have paid online 
 

  I can help on this trip (please tick box and we will contact you should we need you). 
 
Signed ______________________________________ Date ______________ 
 

 


